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To:"'PDC Support'" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
Cc:jeannelegault@aol.com 

External Email 
Good Afternoon. 
  
I am writing to make a response to your email from earlier today regarding a campaign expense that 
was listed on the original C4 as $5,062,019.00 as shown in the web capture below: 
  
  

 
  
During this campaign for City Council 6 in 2019, I fell behind – and clearly in this case made a clerical 
mistake - on reporting. When my campaign ended, at the SEEC’s recommendation, I hired Jeanne 
Legault, a professional campaign treasurer, to clean up and amend the reports. 
  
It appears that in her amended C4 report, the $5,062,029.00 expense at La Conasupo was corrected 
to $20.00 which you can see in the web capture below when I search alphabetically for the 
expense.  In other words, it looks to me like the complainant was looking at a C4 report that was 
later amended with the correct amount.   
  
  

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13036260329


 
  
   
Please let me know if that satisfies and clarifies the issue brought up by the complainant. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Kate Martin (206) 579-3703 
 


